
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/23/2025 
DOCUMENT NO.J3825:2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Tuesday, September 23, 2025 9:53 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172 
FW: Florida Electric Utility Sold to Foreign Business Interest 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Tuesday, September 23, 2025 9:45 AM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Florida Electric Utility Sold to Foreign Business Interest 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to 
your office for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: David Osborne <noreply@flgov.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2025 1:07 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Florida Electric Utility Sold to Foreign Business Interest 

Submitted 
Thu, 08/21/2025 - 13:06 

Sender Information 
David Osborne 
david.manhertz@gmail.com 
2407317678 

Subject 
Florida Electric Utility Sold to Foreign Business Interest 

Message 
I am a bit surprised to discover that my "local" electric utility company (Tampa Electric Company) was sold to 
international business interests based in Canada (Emera Inc., based in Hallifax, Nova Scotia). The sale, back in 
2016, seems to have been highly profitable for stakeholders like then-CEO John B. Ramil as well as other 
executives and investors. We (subjects of their monopoly) áre now exploited with onerous net metering, solar 
and TOU restrictions as well as ever increasing rate hikes. 

IP Address 
172.70.248.162 

User Agent 
Mozilla/5.0 (Windows NT 10.0; Win64; x64; rv:141.0) Gecko/20100101 Firefox/141.0 

1 



Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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